
August 9, 2024 

Original Delivered by Email: 
Delivery and Read Receipts Requested: anna.l-ctr.hill@faa.gov 

RE: Comment Period Extension Request 
Draft Advisory Circular 43-9D 

Dear Ms. Hill, 
The undersigned organizations request a 90-day extension to the published comment 
period for Draft AC 43-9D, “Maintenance Records.” 
The document contains changes that must be reviewed carefully to ensure compliance 
with both parts 43 and 91, while accommodating the proper method for completing an 
FAA Form 8130-3. 
To use an FAA Form 8130-3 as a maintenance record, information on its completion must 
be reconciled with the elements required by § 43.9 and multiple bilateral agreements, 
maintenance implementation documents, and other advisory material. The time it is taking 
to perform the necessary analysis, reconciliation, and to provide comments on the draft 
will extend beyond the current deadline for comments. 
The undersigned therefore request a 90-day extension to the published comment period 
to provide substantive review of an advisory circular, which when final will have an 
immediate and significant impact on small businesses and international aviation 
regulatory compliance. 
Sincerely, 
Sarah MacLeod 
Executive Director 
Aeronautical Repair Station Association 
121 North Henry Street 
Alexandria, VA 22314-2905 
sarah.macleod@arsa.org 

Ric Peri 
Vice President, Government & Industry 
Affairs 
Aircraft Electronics Association 
601 Pennsylvania Ave, NW 
Suite 900, South Building 
Washington, DC 20004-3647 
ricp@aea.net 

Murray Huling 
Vice President of Regulatory Affairs 
Aircraft Owners and Pilots Association 
601 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Suite 250 
Washington, DC 20004-2638 
murray.huling@aopa.org 

Robert Ireland 
Vice President, Safety, Engineering 
and Maintenance 
Airlines for America 
1275 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Suite 1300 
Washington, DC 20004-2450 
rireland@airlines.org 
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Michele Dickstein 
President 
Aviation Suppliers Association 
2233 Wisconsin Avenue, NW 
Suite 503 
Washington, DC 20007-4104 
michele@aviationsuppliers.org 

Crystal Maguire 
Executive Director 
Aviation Technician Education Council 
Post Office Box 234 
Jenks, OK 74037-0234 
crystal.maguire@atec-amt.org 

Joe Sambiase 
Director, Maintenance & Airworthiness 
General Aviation Manufacturers 
Association 
1400 K Street, NW 
Suite 801 
Washington, DC 20005-2402 
jsambiase@gama.aero 

Jason Dickstein 
President 
Modification and Replacement Parts 
Association 
2233 Wisconsin Avenue, NW 
Suite 503 
Washington, DC 20007-4104 
jason@washingtonaviation.com 

George Paul 
Vice President, Technical Services 
National Air Carrier Association 
1735 North Lynn Street 
Suite 105 
Arlington, VA 22209-2013 
703.358.8063 
gpaul@naca.aero 

Keith DeBerry 
Chief Operating Officer 
National Air Transportation Association 
818 Connecticut Avenue, NW 
Suite 900 
Washington, DC 20006-2733 
kdeberry@nata.aero 

John Goglia 
Chairman 
Professional Aviation Maintenance 
Association 
Post Office Box 1245 
Sangus, MA 01906-1245 
gogliaj@gmail.com 

Nobuyo Reinsch 
Senior Vice President, Safety & 
Regulatory Affairs 
Regional Airline Association 
1201 15th Street, NW 
Suite 430 
Washington, DC 20005-2899 
reinsch@raa.org 
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